
 
 

MINING REHABILITATION ADVISORY PANEL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Mining Rehabilitation Fund ten-year legislative review 
 
The panel noted that an independent third party has been awarded the contract to 
undertake the Mining Rehabilitation Fund ten-year legislative review. The panel will 
engage and provide input during the review process. 
 

2. Terms of reference 
 

The panel endorsed an amendment to the terms of reference in regards to meeting 
frequency. The panel will attend at least two meetings per calendar year, and additional 
meetings can be scheduled when required.  

 
3. Mining Rehabilitation Fund administration and Abandoned Mines Program 

 
The panel noted the updates given on the administration of the Mining Rehabilitation 
Fund (MRF) and the status updates on projects within the Abandoned Mines Program.  
 

 
 
 

 
……………………………….. 
Renee Young  
Chairperson 
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